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 FE Docket No. 12-32-LNG 

DOE:

I request that the DOE/FE deny Jordan Cove's amendment of application for increase in
 volume of natural gas to export from Coos Bay, Oregon.  The increase makes no sense.  The
 Coos Bay inlet and port area is a small one and an increase in volume of output and export of
 the natural gas would put a strain on the waterways.  Also, this increase would add more
 pollution into the atmosphere from the plant, which affects the entire population of Coos Bay
 and North Bend, as they are in close proximity to the proposed plant and dock.

Please deny Jordan Cove's request to increase the amount of natural gas exported from Coos
 Bay, Oregon.

Sincerely,

Kathy Dodds
North Bend, Oregon
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